

15th September 2022

Dear parent/carer

Thank you for your attendance at the Meet and Greet sessions this week. The presentations will be on the class pages on the website in the next few days for you to refer to.

To confirm the school will be closed on Monday 19th September as this will be a Bank Holiday to mark Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II's State Funeral. For Norwich Class, they will now have an extra swimming session on the 17th of October.

A couple of housekeeping notices. Firstly, in class, the children have water bottles which should be sports tops but also these must only contain water. This is a school policy linked to healthy lifestyles. At lunchtime, the children can have alternatives but in class always water. Secondly please check that all uniform is labelled as already we are seeing things in lost property, without a name, it is difficult to return to the owner.

You should have received a club text/email for years 1 to 6 regarding clubs, a you can book on Wisepay tonight from 7 p.m.

On Wednesday we will be doing individual photos in school and siblings who attend school will be done automatically as part of the school day. However, if you want a photo with a preschool child and siblings in school then please come to school at 8.30p.m please come to the reception area.

Finally, on the 6th of October, we will be having a School Fundraiser which involves collecting unwanted clothes, shoes and accessories which will then be recycled. Everything donated will help raise money for school projects and to subsidise school trips. Please bring your donation on the 6th of October. Further details to come.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







